
I have been in the nuclear industry for more than 30 years having spent 24 years with OPG and now over 
6 years with Aecon.  I have been in projects for most of my career and worked with many of the member 
companies in OCNI. I believe that my back ground and experience would be an asset to OCNI as we plan 
out the next evolution in the nuclear industry. These will be exciting times and I would like to be a part of 
our overall nuclear industry leadership and look forward to the opportunity to contribute to ONCI and 
work with the other board members. 


